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April 2025 

 

Dear applicant,   

On behalf of the Governors, welcome to the microsite for the role of Headteacher at 
Slade Primary School in Tonbridge.  

The Governors of Slade Primary School are seeking to appoint an inspirational individual 
to lead our school. We’ve reflected this in our person specification, which we hope you 
read with interest, and in the information provided on our microsite, including thoughts 
from our wonderful pupils, from which we know their enthusiasm for their school will 
shine through.   

Slade has a hugely supportive parent and carer community and a successful Parent 
Teacher Association. They share our excitement about what the next chapter could hold 
for Slade, building on the excellent shared ethos of providing a supportive environment 
for learning for all.   

We are all very proud of our specialist resource provision; the Hearing-Impaired Unit sits 
alongside a wonderful Inclusion team. We are looking for a candidate that shares our 
passion for helping children to learn all of the skills they need to flourish.   

Governors are committed to facilitating staff development and well-being and we are 
looking for a leader who can lead consistently high standards in school alongside 
prioritising these key factors.   

All of the information you need to apply for the role is included on the microsite, but 
please don’t hesitate to contact our colleagues at Kent Teach if you have any questions.   

We look forward to receiving your application.   

Yours faithfully,   

 

 

 

Eleanor Hoyle 

Chair of Governors 
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